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REQUIREMENT FOR GARBAGE/RECYCLING CAN SCREENING 

 
TO: All Property Owners & Tenants  

All "garbage/recycling receptacles” must be always stored in your garages out of 
public view on non-collection days.  They cannot be put out until 5 PM on the day prior 
to collection and they need to be removed the following evening. 

 

DAYS WHEN THERE SHOULD BE ABSOLUTELY NO GARBAGE OR RECYCLING 
RECEPTICLES OUT ARE:  FRIDAY-SATURDAY-SUNDAY 

 
 

THANK YOU EVERYBODY.        Let’s continue to make a positive change at 
ASHLEY DOWNS and keep our community looking beautiful . 

 
Ashley Downs Homeowners Association. Board of Directors 
Ameritech Property Management. David Fedash, Manager  727.726-8000 Ext. 252 
 
 

  


